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ATHLETICS & ACTIVITIES

By Heather Lewis,
Seneca Valley Athletics & Activities Director

PROGRESS ON THE POOL
This summer has shown a lot of changes in our day-to-day lives as 
we transition back to school and back to athletics and activities. 
However, a welcomed change has been the progress on the new 
Seneca Valley Aquatic Center!

The project is approximately 65% complete with its final completion 
scheduled for the end of December.

Recently, the roof perimeter blocking was installed, block partition 
walls in the locker room areas were grouted and excavation of the 
pool and backfill has started.

Check out some of the incredible progress below! 

 

2020 HALL OF FAME 
ANNOUNCEMENT 
Due to the pandemic and keeping in 
mind the safety of our inductees, their 
families and friends, the Hall of Fame 
committee has decided to cancel the 
induction ceremony for this year. The 
committee will have the same individuals 
and recognize them in the fall of 2021. 
Thank you for your understanding and 
continued support. 


